
8:45 am                                                      January 19,  2020     

PLEASANT VALLEY  

CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN                 

GROWING TOGETHER IN CHRIST’S SPIRIT                       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gathering Music 

Life of the Church 

*Songs of Praise                   I Will Follow  

You Never Let Go 

Scripture Reading               Isaiah 49:1-7 

Call to Confession 

Confession of Faith                                                      Back of bulletin 

In Prayer Together 

Prayer Song                            My Story                                                                                                                           

Children’s Time 

Sharing Our Gifts 

Scripture Reading               John 1:29-42 

Sermon                          What God Has Broken 

*Song of Celebration         How He Loves 

Video Benediction             Fill the Land 

Benediction 

 

 

Michael Scrogham  -  Director of Contemporary Music                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Rebecca House-  Worship Leader                                                                                            

Daniel House  -   Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  

 

11:00 am                                                      January 19, 2020      

 

PROCLAIMING THE GOOD NEWS 

BY BEING CHRIST IN THE WORLD  

 

 

 

Prelude 

Life of the Church 

*Hymn                             Here In This Place                                        6 

In Prayer Together 

Children’s Time 

Anthem               There Is a Balm in Gilead   arr. Boesinger/McDonald                               

“If you cannot sing like angels, if you cannot preach like Paul,                           

you can tell the love of Jesus.” 

Sharing Our Gifts 

 Offertory Statement 

 Offertory 

 Prayer of Dedication 

Scripture Reading                Isaiah 49:1-7 

Call to Confession 

Confession of Faith                                                      Back of bulletin 

Hymn                              O Worship the Lord                                   124 

Scripture Reading              John 1:29-42    

Sermon                          What God Has Broken 

*Hymn                   God of Grace and God of Glory                         366 

Video Benediction           Fill the Land 

Benediction 

Postlude 

Jeremiah Padilla  -  Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                      

David Tate  -  Director of Music   

   Rebecca House  -  Worship Leader                                                                                             

Daniel House  -   Preacher  

 

*Those who are able are invited to stand.  



 Pat Harrold  Martha Stout                      
Millard Driver      John Childs                 
Karen Meyerhoeffer  Alden Wilson         
Karen Wyrick 
Sue Whisman, mother of Matt Whisman 

January is Equal Exchange coffee ordering 
month. Order forms are on the bulletin board in 
the narthex. Place completed form in                       
box # 129. TODAY is the last day to order!!! 
  Thanks, Sharon and Ron Reich  

 Packing downstairs on                                     
Wednesdays at 5:30 pm for all who can help.                                                  

Pleasant Valley is providing pudding cups 
and ramen noodles. Questions?                              

See Barbara Glovier 

Get your hightops and Jordans laced back up!                                           
Pleasant Valley is starting something new for 2020………                      

an Adult Men’s Basketball Team.                                                         
Games will be played twice (2x) a week from March through 
May at Eastern Mennonite High School.                             

If interested, please contact                             
James Hall by February 1st, 2020 at                              

jehall8084@gmail.com                                                     
or call/text (540) 569-6263.  

Raising the Roof: Widening Our Wings 
Our building project pledges and donations are coming in! 
There is a poster in the narthex which shows our giving thus far. 
Be sure to check it out each Sunday. Donations may be mailed 
to the church office or placed in the pew envelopes and 
then put in the offering plate on any Sunday. Actual donations 
can be turned in through January 31, 2020.                                       
 Donations as of January 12, 2020 are $127,000.                                    
  May God continue to direct us as we                                                    
  Raise the Roof and Widen Our Wings                                                       
  to do HIS work within our community. 

We are busy working to update the Church                     

Directory for 2020… please check last year’s                     

directory to make sure your information is                   

correct and current. If you need to make changes  

or additions, please email the church office at 

pvcob.alive@gmail.com or call the office at                 

234-9921 during office hours (Tuesdays-Fridays, 

8:30 am-12:30 pm) with those changes. 

     Florida address: 

Don & Jeannie Garber… 

 P.O. Box 223, Lorida, FL 33857 

New email for Jeannie: jgarber 205@gmail.com 

Sunday, February 9, 2020 
9:30 am Sunday School 

10:30 am Combined Worship and 
Congregational Business Meeting 

Followed by Covered Dish Luncheon 

At the Shenandoah District Disaster Auction in May, school                         

supplies are put into 1,000 cloth bags for needy children across 

the world. Cloth school bags are needed for this project. If you 

can sew and could make some of these bags, it would 

be greatly appreciated. The directions for making the 

school bags are on the table in the narthex.  

There is some fabric at the Shenandoah District office. 

If you are interested in helping, please contact                                 

Ed & Karen Huffman (908-9111 or 908-1564). 

mailto:jehall8084@gmail.com


   Our Church Today  
 

               8:50 am Contemporary Worship 

    9:30 am Sunday School   

  11:00 am Traditional Worship  

   Sr. High Youth Gathering 

      

 

   Our Church this Week 

 Monday Church Office closed   

 Tuesday FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

 Wednesday 

 5:30 pm Packing for BackPack Pals, downstairs 

 7:00 pm Adult Choir 

 8:00 pm Handbell Choir  

 8:00 pm Praise Team   

            Thursday  

 Friday     

   8:00 pm AA 

 Saturday 

 8:00 am Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

   Sr. High Youth District Retreat  

    

  

   Next Sunday    
    8:50 am Contemporary Worship 

    9:30 am Sunday School   

  11:00 am Traditional Worship  

   Jr. High Youth Gathering   

    

         

    Last Sunday :  
 Attendance:   Combined Worship: 128 

 Offering:   $4,059.50   (Envelopes and Loose) 

   $     40.00   (AA) 

   $   450.00   (Rent) 

  2020 Weekly Budget Needs:  $6,734 

 

Pleasant Valley Church of the Brethren 
91 Valley Church Road, Weyers Cave, VA 24486 

Email: pvcob.alive@gmail.com   Web: PleasantValleyAlive.org                         

Wifi guest access: (network) pvcobguest (password) christisalive                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

(540) 234-9921                                                                                                 

Daniel House, Pastor (540) 430-2088 

Rebecca House, Youth Pastor (540) 430-2089                                        

Anne Bowman, Administrative Assistant                                                         

  David Tate, Director of Music  

Jeremiah Padilla, Pianist/Organist                                                                                                                                                       

Michael Scrogham, Director of Contemporary Music  

Are you looking for a meaningful way to 
help children and families after disasters? 

 
Do you have a warm heart, patience, 
team spirit, a sense of adventure, and 

time to give? 

 
Children’s Disaster Ministries Services                       

Training 
March 6-7,  2020                                  

(Friday, 4:30 pm to Saturday,4:30 pm) 
                at Bridgewater Church  

                 (420 College View Drive, Bridgewater).  
 

Children’s Disaster Services trains and certifies volunteers 
for specialized childcare after disasters. CDS volunteers 
work cooperatively with the American Red Cross, providing 
a safe environment and a comforting presence for children 
impacted by traumatic events.                                                          
A $55 registration fee covers materials and trainer costs. 
Meals and overnight accommodations are provided by the 
host organization. Late registration (3 weeks prior to                    
workshop) is $65.                                                                  
Visit www.childrensdisasterservices.org for registration                
information. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012xS3U9PTbGFTbXG0DlOj6eKtTsU74VndufEoXZ1hLnFQ39dk1y-ouGXj1OzhbZypPvwYfEhQSUxUnFG0xBjT5-ep2sSwVO3StTEP_u_dDFM99TuFVowzlRaTZGcwb084_oaa1siok06DTVEYbsDQDpW_NyjKSysa_sAONVvR3SFbKjPUDAoAqFd9e5gw-s3O2_KxOryENUpPN7CQOcnj8xEEb2G6Dxz5GyUO

